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CIRCULAR LETTER 

 
TO ALL DUBLIN UNITS  

To the attention of the Transfer Departments  
 
 
 
 
RE: Regulation (EU) No. 604/2013  
       Request for temporary suspension of transfers to Italy 
 
 
Dear Colleagues,  
 
I write following the previous communication on 5th December, concerning the suspension of 
transfers, with the exception of cases of family reunification of minors, due to the unavailability of 
reception facilities. 
 
At this regard, considering the high number of arrivals both at sea and land borders, this is to inform 
you about the need for a re-scheduling of the reception activities for third countries nationals, also 
taking into account the lack of available reception places. 
 
We thank you very much for your understanding. 
   

 
 
 
The Head of Unit 

                                                                                                    Candura       
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